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Please vote in favor of hb 3086, while some arguments against the bill claim it will 

take representation away from the people, and areas with greater populations. i 

argue that it gives more favorable representation to wildlife across the state, even 

those in rural areas. Mind you, these rural areas are where a majority of our wildlife 

populations reside. It is ODFWs responsibility to represent, and preserve these 

populations, not only for the sake of our wildlife, but so that we may enjoy them for 

generations to come. This bill will only increase their ability to do so. Thank you. 


